
Parks & Recreation Commission      

 Meeting Minutes – August 23, 2017 Approved 11-08-2017 

Meeting began at approx. 6:30 pm 

Present: Sean T., Mike A., Ronalee P., Lisa D., Angelica M.  

Absent: Ryan M.  

New Business 

Review/Vote to approve minutes from July 12, 2017 

Ronalee made a motion to approve the minutes, Mie seconded the motion. All in favor, minutes approved as written.  

Seaside Brewfest 2017  

Angelica reported that the Commission still has not received a check for profits from the Boys and Girls Club. Ronalee 
replied that she would check in with Jim Keenan.  

Flag Football @ Partridge Brook Park  

Ronalee reported that Jeff Johnson will be holding flag football games at the Partridge Brook Park on the weekends. 
PARC grant stipulates that people must be using and playing on the fields. She stated that Jeff, Lisa DeMeo, Lisa Pearson, 
Ryan McAdams, Angelica, and herself all met out at the fields for a walkthrough. Jeff Johnson would like to see irrigation 
there, but it cannot be done at this time. Angelica replied that she has to email Jeff to make sure he will be putting port 
a toilets down there. Ronalee also mentioned that she would like the dog park to be presentable if people are going to 
be visiting the Partridge Brook Park for flag football games.  Lisa D. responded that she would have the DPW guys check 
it out.  

Skate Park @ Partridge Brook Park  

Tabled  

Pickle ball  

Sean mentioned how he got pricing for the line painting at the pickleball courts. Ronalee would like Angelica to get 
pricing for two nets and two sets. If they are expensive, the Commission can start with one. Sean also suggested that if 
pickleball is popular the Commission can set times specifically for pickleball. If someone wishes to play pickleball during 
a time that it is not scheduled, they can rent the courts. Sean made a motion to move forward with the pickleball lining 
and supplies. Ronalee seconded the motion. All in favor.  

Other Business  

Tabled  

Old Business         

Basketball Hoop @ Skate Park 

Ronalee reported that she spoke with Tom Fowler, the Police Chief. He would like the second hoop to be installed so 
that he can hold a ribbon cutting. Lisa D. responded that she will schedule this with her staff. As of right now, due to 
scheduling, it looks like it will be installed by early September.  

Beach Field 

Tabled while the Commission is waiting for a quote.  

PARC Grant 

Tabled 

Volleyball 

Tabled 

Other Business 



Tabled 

Meeting ended at approximately 8:20 p.m.   


